M BALTIMORE

DEVELGPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, Pres@%%@mﬁi

DATE: September 8, 2008

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 08-0168
City Streets — Opening — Certain Streets Lying Within the Middle East
Urban Renewal Project

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) is pleased to support City Council Bill
08-0168 which open certain streets located in the Middle East Urban Renewal Project. This
ordinance will assist East Baltimore Development Inc., in their economic development initiative
near the Johns Hopkins Medical Center Campus. BDC respectfully request that this bill be given
favorable consideration by the City Council.

o Andrew Frank
Angela Gibson

sandra.gladden cebhill06/08-0168

%

\

[
\

36 5. Charles Street - Suite 1600 - Baltimore, MD 21201-3015 - t410 837 9305 - f410837 6363 WWW.BALTIMOREDEVELOPMENT.COM



